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November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Our school has been given the unique opportunity to take a group of our students to Reading 
University to take part in an Asian and Middle Eastern History event where students will be 
able to partake in a workshop delivered by staff form the History Department from the 
University. 
 
The three workshops will cover: 

1. Asian people in Britain and Radical Politics (Communist and Labour parties) - Dan 
Renshaw 

2. Post war immigration: South Asia to Britain - Natalie Tomlinson 
3. Representations of art and wildlife in India in the colonial period - Apurba Chatterjee 

 
This visit is free and will take place on Wednesday 4th December 2024.  The students will 
need to arrive in school at normal time in full school uniform and will then be driven via school 
minibus to and from the venue. We will leave school at 09:15 am and return to school at 
approximately 15:00. Students will need to attend tutor time and meet in the canteen at the 
start of period 1. 
 
Food will be provided at the University. 
 
Please complete the consent form by Friday 29th November to give permission for your child 
to attend. Please use this link to fill the form https://forms.office.com/e/8zvbWtKsir 

Electronic copy of this letter is available on our website under Parents - Letters Home. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr J Webster 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/8zvbWtKsir

